Participation in a meeting at Sabarmati Ashram Preservation Ashram and Memorial Trust
(SAPAMT), Ahmedabad to update and present the approach being taken to develop the
Sabarmati Ashram precinct (21.02.2024)

Sabarmati Ashram Preservation Ashram and Memorial Trust (SAPAMT), Ahmedabad called for a meeting in its
premises on February 21, 2024 to update and present the approach being taken to develop the Sabarmati Ashram
precinct. The authority had invited to the representatives of other Gandhi Museums and Gandhian Institutions of
our country to share their concept note to guide the development of exhibitions and interpretation for the larger
Gandhi Ashram precinct. On behalf of Gandhi Smarak Sangrahalaya, Barrackpore the Director-Secretary attended
the meeting.



https://www.facebook.com/gandhi.sangrahalaya?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWl_G3o68zFZBDmVcwXrlmDdgeeVXqenS3-QFyyiaKBrDtl2ih0dUcjBbHgQlW2l5gOXeymYuoYYh0sntvC9RFisGg1re__RbvYR_nH08Lz-xLbohEWkZSuMh6oXgwqJmCE1NPIL0AZ0idoc9jmCprFZbm_GFwV4zI4etz4Un7P7g&__tn__=-%5dK-R

